
Mentoring Programme, Deptt. of History 

On December 20, 2023 a mentoring programme has been arranged by the teachers 

of History department to understand the lacunas that we are facing in toto. More 

than 100 students were present at this programme along with the departmental 

teachers. Topics like ‘poor attendance’, ‘study materials’, ‘desire classes’ have 

been discussed thoroughly.  

 

Picture 1: teacher delivering lectures in the mentor-mentee meeting. 

 



 

Picture 2: Student attending the mentor-mentee meeting 


